l\ ® NORTHRIDGE CHURCH
AFTER-SCHOOL CLUB

September 2023 — April 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We would love to have your 3rd - 5th grade student(s) participate in the
NorthRidge Church After-School Club. We meet most Tuesday's after school at
NorthRidge Church from 3:30 - 5:00 pm. Our beginning date is Tuesday,
September 19th.

A Church van will tfransport students from South school. If the school or church
does not have an online permission form or official paper copy form your child
will not be permitted to ride on the church van. We follow the Falls City Public
School's schedule. If there is a snow day or no school we will not have After-
School Club. If we cancel for any other reason you will receive a text message
informing you of the cancellation.

We will always start our time together with a snack followed by games, worship,
and a Bible lesson. Special family activities are also offered throughout the year!

When After-School Club is over at 5:00pm parents/guardians can pick up their
children from the fenced play area east of the church. In case of rain, snow, or
extreme cold the children will be released through the front sanctuary doors.

Please register with the forms attached to this document or online at
https://northridgenetwork.org/falls-city. Your child can drop off the
completed forms in their school office or in the Church mailbox. For more
information, please contact our Children’s Ministry Coordinator, Ashton
Kastendick, at ashtonenorthridgenetwork.org. We look forward to connecting
with you and your child!

Blessings,
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